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13 December 2024 

Dear Parents/Carers 

RE: Last Day of Term Arrangements 

As the end of term approaches and Christmas preparations are being made, we would like to confirm the 

arrangements for the last day of term. 

The last day will finish at 1230 for students and will be filled with fun to start the festivities. The day will start at 

8.30 with food available at breakfast and break 1. 

Students are invited to wear a Christmas jumper instead of their school jumper and blazer.  Those not wearing a 

Christmas jumper MUST wear their full school uniform. 

I would like to thank all of our students and parents who have supported our Christmas shoebox appeal. The 

generosity and commitment have been overwhelming. Many of our students have been involved in this charity 

event and have been willing to give up their time and gifts to help those most in need. I know the recipients of 

these gifts are extremely appreciative of what our school community has achieved. 

This is a period of time where we all want to try to support, help and give to others. Our students have done this 

in abundance. 

We would like to take this opportunity to wish you all a happy and safe Christmas break. 

 

E Gordon 
Senior Deputy Headteacher 
 

 


